
Los Angeles Arboretum Foundation Financial Highlights for Year Ending June 30, 2005

- The Arboretum welcomed 1,065 new members, for a total of 4,632 memberships

- Through an agreement with the California Philharmonic Orchestra, the Foundation now receives a portion i
- Three appeals went out this year, resulting in successful support beyond membership levels, jumping from
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Missouri Botanical Garden, Peter H. Raven Library

Sponsored by 
Good Family Foundation
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